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Langley Park School for Girls
Hawksbrook Lane
South Eden Park Road
Beckenham
Kent BR3 3BE

Headteacher:  Ms Katie Scott


TEACHER OF COMPUTER SCIENCE

FIXED TERM CONTRACT

  REQUIRED FOR SEPTEMBER 2021

Salary: MPS/UPS (Outer London) & TLR (salary negotiable)


Due to the success of Computer Science and an increase in Sixth Form recruitment, we are seeking to appoint a dynamic Teacher of Computer Science for September 2021.  LPGS is a thriving and academically successful school.  For experienced candidates, there may be additional responsibilities available.

LPGS is a calm, friendly and collaborative environment which offers strong staff support.  Our CPD programme gives all teachers time to pursue their own priorities.  This results in a two week October half term.  Please see application details on our website www.lpgs.bromley.sch.uk.  Completed application forms should be emailed to Helen Partridge hpa@lpgs.bromley.sch.uk.   If you are interested in this position and would like to speak to current LPGS staff or discuss the other responsibilities available please let Helen know and she will make the necessary arrangements.

NQTs will be given opportunity for paid employment at the end of this academic year and will be given extra PPA time throughout the next academic year to reflect the challenges of their training year.

Please note that whilst you are also welcome to submit a CV, shortlisting will be based solely on our application form and your covering letter. All applicants must fully complete the LPGS Application Form.

We are a diverse school and an equal opportunities employer.  We encourage applications from BAME and LGBT colleagues.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Closing date for applications is Thursday 27th May 2021. You are encouraged to submit your application as soon as possible. Please note the school reserves the right to appoint prior to 27th May.

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. The successful applicant will be subject to an Enhanced Criminal Records Bureau disclosure check.
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